

### PSO Dinner Auction – Saturday, April 20

A fun and exciting evening is being planned for this year's auction!

- Childcare will be available at Westside Dance & Gymnastics Academy
- Wine Wall fine bottles of wine will be available for purchase to drink with dinner or to take home
- Parade of Desserts delicious desserts will be auctioned

#### **Current auction items include:**

- Monthly Reader Board messages
- Two Mary Woodward Parking spaces
- Class Projects and Baskets
- Mother-Daughter Tea held in the Mary Woodward Garden

We will keep you updated with more items to be auctioned as they are donated!

If you have any questions or are interested in helping plan this great event, please e-mail Karen at <a href="mailto:karenemerson@frontier.com">karenemerson@frontier.com</a>.

## **Upcoming Events**

#### January

25: Science Fair Assembly

#### **February**

4: Scrip Orders Due

7: 1st Grade Music Program

11: PSO Meeting (6:30 PM)

14: Valentine's Day Parties

21: Science Fair (6:30-8 PM)

22: Science Fair All School

25: Scrip Orders Due

# Date Change: Mother/Son Event

Mark Your Calendars! Mother/Son Event date changed to March 8th.

More details to follow!

## **Buy Scrip & Save!**

Scrip is an opportunity to buy gift cards for grocery stores, restaurants and other merchants, with a percentage of the proceeds going straight to our PSO.

The next Scrip order is due on **Monday**, **February 4**. Orders will be available for pick up on the morning of Friday, February 8, or they can be mailed to your home.

You can order your Scrip cards online at <a href="https://www.marywoodwardpso.com">www.marywoodwardpso.com</a>.

**January 25, 2013** 

#### In This Issue:

- PSO Dinner Auction Saturday, April 20
- Date Change: Mother/ Son Event
- Buy Scrip & Save!

## Making Our School Better, Together. The Mary Woodward Parent

Support Organization (PSO) was established to promote quality education, communication and understanding among the students, parents, faculty and the community of Mary Woodward Elementary School. The PSO sponsors various academic and social programs, coordinates volunteer activity and conducts fundraisers, all in the spirit of providing enrichment for our students and assistance for the work in the classroom. All parents and legal guardians of enrolled Mary Woodward students are invited to participate in the PSO. There is no cost for membership. Meetings are usually held the second Monday of each month.

For more PSO news online, visit www.marywoodwardpso.com.